
Join us in welcoming Michael Breault as our new salesperson for South-Western Ontario! 

We are extremely proud to welcome Michael Breault to our growing team of hydronic specialists! 
Michael brings a wealth of complementary knowledge and experience in both the technical and 
marketing disciplines from within the HVAC industry. His new role as Regional Manager in South 
Western Ontario will be a significant asset for our customers, providing assistance and support with best 
practice for all hydronic projects. 

Michael has extensive experience in the field as a service technician. He has also been a technical trainer 
for several leading manufacturers and has experience in product management of HVAC/ hydronic 
equipment and control systems! Michael will be an invaluable resource for all of our customers, right 
from concept stage to project completion. 

He can be reached by phone at 519-718-3899 or email michael@ghs-ca.com. Feel free to contact him or 
our office anytime.  

Welcome aboard Michael! 


